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For Transmittal to: 

Honorable G. Riki Hokama 
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Maui County Council 
200 South High Street 
Wailuku, Hawaii 96793 

Dear Chair Hokama: 
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SUBJECT: REQUEST/QUESTION FROM THE APRIL 7, 2017 
MEETING (FN-11) (BF-1) 

We are in receipt of your letter dated April 10, 2017 in which you requested a response to 
the following: 

"Identify ways the Department of Police would be able to recoup some of the labor 
costs from the services provided to other departments and outside agencies." 

Response: It is the Department of Finances understanding that the Police emergency 
dispatch system is essentially a clearing house for community concerns including 
those of County departments and outside agencies (Federal and State). This system is 
a great benefit to the community at large. It is unclear if Police has the ability to 
easily track with whom they interact on a daily basis, and if they did, what the 
mechanism would be that would allow Police to charge for their emergency dispatch 
services. 
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Thank you for the opportunity to respond to your request. Should you have any questions, 
please feel free to contact me at Ext. 7475. 

Sincerely, 
I 

DANILO F. AGSALOG 
Finance Director 
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